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SOS electronic - Statement Regarding the Spread of COVID-19 Caused by the Coronavirus 
 
(updated to March 26, 2020) 
 

 

Dear customers and business partners, 

we find it necessary to inform you about the current situation regarding the worldwide concerns resulting 
from the outbreak and spread of the disease COVID-19 (caused by the coronavirus). Competent 
authorities in individual European countries, as well as in other countries worldwide, have taken 
precautions in order to prevent the spread of the virus, including procedures that may result in restrictions 
on industrial production and transport of goods. 

Very precisely and intensively we gather the information from our suppliers who are affected by the 
suspension of production facilities. In the meantime, we also intensively communicate with forwarding 
companies and track the situation regarding the transport of goods for you. 

In the time of the release of this statement, we do confirm some extensions of delivery times of 
electronic components. Particular cases are being treated individually with affected customers. 

We do recommend to all customers to reconsider their needs of production stocks for the upcoming period 
of time and eventually to ensure these needs by placing their orders in advance. 

We would like to assure you that we make our best additional effort to deliver goods in time, which we 
are doing well so far in the absolute majority of cases. 

However, we do admit that the situation may change very rapidly. We will inform you about every essential 
change immediately.  

Many thanks for understanding. 

Your SOS Team 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


